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Sidewalk:      Parent Waiting Area (for parents walking to the Pick-Up Area) 

Parking Area – Please be attentive to Traffic Signs 

ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAL SAFETY PROCEDURES 

 

Oliver Hoover Elementary School Main Campus 

Parking is limited at Oliver Hoover Elementary School. We encourage parents to utilize the drop 

off and pick up lane located along Hammocks Boulevard in the front of the school. Please do not 

cut in the line in front of those properly waiting their turn as requested. 

Parents dropping off/ picking up their students from the designated lane must remain in their 

vehicle.  Please refrain from leaving your vehicle unattended as this greatly delays the 

arrival/dismissal process.   

During dismissal, please display the carpool sign assigned by the school in the windshield and 

adhere to the following guidelines: 

• Parents picking up 1st grade should arrive prior to 1:50 p.m. 

• Parents picking up 2nd through 5th grade students should arrive prior to 3:05 p.m. dismissal, 
except on Wednesdays, when all students are dismissed at 1:50 p.m. 

• Please adhere to all traffic regulations and be attentive to the crosswalk areas.   

 

Your cooperation will ensure a safe and smooth flow of traffic. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parking is available for parents and guests in the designated areas along Hammocks Boulevard. 

Courtesy and Consideration: Please be considerate of others and our community neighbors by 

not blocking driveways and parking on lawns.  Please refrain from stopping your vehicle while on 

Hammocks Blvd.   
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Staff Parking 

Lot 

 
Oliver Hoover Elementary School 

Home of the W.I.S.E. Owls 

Driveway: Parent Drop-Off/ Pick-Up Lane 

Hammocks Boulevard 



Bus Zone 

Sidewalk 

ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAL SAFETY PROCEDURES 

 

Oliver Hoover Elementary School Prima 

Parking is limited at Oliver Hoover Elementary School PLC. We encourage parents to utilize the 

drop off and pick up lane located along 96th Street for VPK and kindergarten students and the 

circular driveway along 157th Avenue for PK ESE students. Please do not cut in the line in front of 

those properly waiting their turn as requested. 

Parents dropping off/ picking up their students from the designated lane must remain in their 

vehicle.  Please refrain from leaving your vehicle unattended as this greatly delays the 

arrival/dismissal process.   

During dismissal, please display the carpool sign assigned by the school in the windshield and 

adhere to the following guidelines: 

• PLC parent should arrive prior to 1:50 p.m. 

• Please adhere to all traffic regulations and be attentive to the crosswalk areas.   

 

Your cooperation will ensure a safe and smooth flow of traffic. 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parking is available for parents and guests in the green areas along 157th Avenue. 

Courtesy and Consideration: Please be considerate of others and our community neighbors by 

Please refrain from stopping your vehicle while on 96th Street or 157th Avenue.   
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Staff Parking 

Lot 

 
Oliver Hoover Elementary School 

Home of the W.I.S.E. Owls 

Driveway – PK ESE Parent Drop-Off/ Pick-Up  

157th Avenue 


